To: Gravlev, Charlotte

Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL] No to STR changes

From: Stephen Nnamdi < > Sent: 2021/05/07 3:15 PM

To: City Clerks Office < City. Clerks Office@brampton.ca>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] No to STR changes

Hi,

Hope this email finds you well!

In regards the str(short term rental) changes that are in the works, I'd like to ask that staff rethink these changes so that all homeowners be able to rent their properties as they please. Becoming a homeowner was s great accomplishment but putting my hard earned money into such a big investment and not being able to utilize the potentials, having to pay such high property taxes and maintenance of the property etc is becoming outrageous. Please I ask that you will look into these changes and allow us homeowner/ property owners opinions to matter. Thank you for your time!

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android